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Stephen Matthew Wisniew
Peyton Hall

65 Main Street, Suite 3201
Potsdam, NY 13676

Dear Stephen,

It gives me great pleasure to extend warm congratulations to you on behalf of Villanova’s College of Engineering.
We are delighted to hear that you are launching “Task Force Vetrepreneur” to deploy veterans into the workforce
as CEOs and entrepreneurs. What an important endeavor!

Professional accomplishments such as yours are a positive reflection on the quality of the engineering program at
Villanova University. The faculty and staff in the College are continually striving to enhance and align the curriculum
with the needs of industry, and we welcome any insights you may wish to provide with respect to your work in this
field.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you back to campus to visit us in the College of Engineering. We
would welcome the opportunity to provide a first-hand view of the many exciting projects that our students and
faculty are presently engaged in. Please feel free to contact me at 610-519-5860 or at gary.gabriele@villanova.edu.

Once again | send my personal congratulations and best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,
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